
To whom this may concern, 

My name is Katelyn Neal and I am a waitress in Kenwood, Ohio. I was born have been raised here in 

Ohio. I am a proponent for HB 248 because I believe every American deserves medical freedom and a 

choice of what our bodies will be subjected to. There have been a substantial amount of reactions to an 

experimental vaccine that does not completely stop the transmission of the virus. I support having the 

choice to other treatments such as Hydroxychloroquine or Ivermectin. My belief is that children should 

never be required this type of immunization, especially under an EUA, but that should be left up to each 

Ohio's choice. I will not comply with a state mandated vaccine and I will happily move out of state to 

Florida or Texas. There are men and women who died for our FREEDOM. Being forced to vaccinate in 

order to WORK, and support a family is abominable. If someone feels they want to do that they should 

be able to CHOOSE to do that, not be forced to.   

Thank you for your time, 

Katelyn Neal 

Kneal516@gmail.com 

513-502-9965 
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